BRISTOL PLANNING COMMISSION
ZONING BY-LAWS AND REGULATIONS
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
The Bristol Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Tuesday October 4, 2016 at 7:00 P.M. upstairs at Holley Hall in Bristol, Vermont, on the proposed Bristol Zoning By-Laws and Regulations. This hearing is held pursuant to 24 V.S.A. 4441.  This notice is issued pursuant to 24 V.S.A. 4444(b).

STATEMENT OF PURPOSE AND AREAS OF TOWN AFFECTED

The Zoning Regulations implement and enforce the Town Plan. These regulations contain the changes to implement the Bristol Town plan. They govern all types of development within the town.  All areas within the Town of Bristol are affected.  

Topic areas for discussion include: 


ZONING REGULATIONS
ARTICLE I:  ENACTMENT, INTENT, AND INTERPRETATION 

ARTICLE II:  ESTABLISHMENT OF ZONING DISTRICTS AND ZONING MAP

ARTICLE III:  ADMINISTRATION AND ENFORCEMENT 

ARTICLE IV:  REQUIRED REGULATIONS

ARTICLE V:  GENERAL REGULATIONS

ARTICLE VI:  CONDITIONS ATTACHING TO SPECIFIC USES
ARTICLE VII:  DESIGN AND PERFORMANCE STANDARDS
ARTICLE VIII:  FLOOD HAZARD AREA REGULATIONS

ARTICLE IX: DEFINITIONS

Copies of the proposed Zoning Regulations can be viewed at the following location:

· Town Clerk’s Office Bristol, Vermont
· Bristol Town Website – www.bristolvt.org

For further information please call Eric J Forand at the Bristol zoning office 453-2410
CERTIFIED MAIL

RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

  MEMORANDUM

TO: - Chairs of Planning Commissions of Towns Abutting Bristol
(Middlebury, New Haven, Starksboro, Lincoln, Ripton and Monkton)

- Adam Lougee, Executive Director, Addison County Regional Planning Commission

- Vermont Department of Housing and Community Affairs

FROM:  Bristol Planning Commission

Sue Kavanaugh, Chair

DATE:  September 14, 2016
SUBJECT:  Proposed Bristol Zoning By-Laws and Regulations

Enclosed, per 24 V.S.A. § 4441(e), is a copy of the proposed Bristol Zoning By-Laws and Regulations revised to reflect and implement the Bristol Town Plan.
We would appreciate any comments that you may have with respect to the compatibility of the regulations with local or regional or state agency plans.  

For further information or to discuss the proposed changes, please call Eric Forand Zoning Office, 453-2410. 
